Camp Panda Newsletter

Trekking into s'more learning, we can move mountains!

Website: www.duvalschools.org/sanjose

February 2021 5805 St. Augustine Rd.

Jacksonville, Florida 32207 **Principal**: Jasmin Esparza Gomez **AP**: Brianna Cousins

<u>Important Information</u>

Black History Month

Calling our students to participate in our 1st annual Art and Writing contest to celebrate Black History Month. Submissions are due on 2/10/21. Student winners will receive a plaque and be showcased in the morning news. Guidelines were sent home and posted on Class Dojo and social media.

100 days of School on Feb. 2nd

To celebrate our 100th Day of School, we are encouraging students to dress up like they were 100 years old.

<u>Ouarter 3 Progress Reports</u>

Progress reports will go home on Tuesday 2/9. Please schedule a conference with your child's teacher if you are concerned about their performance.

PTA Valentine's Day Candy Grams

A candy gram order form will go home the first week of February. Each candy gram is \$1. A candy gram can be purchased for students and teachers. This money will be used to fund future school activities.

Follow us on Social Media

Tracking Important Events

2/1/21 - Black History Month Kick Off

2/2/21 - 100 days of School

2/2/21-2/3/21- 2nd-5th Acaletics Testing

2/9/21 - Progress Reports Go Home

2/10/21 - Black History Month Art and Writing Student Submissions are Due!

2/12/21 - Virtual School I nfo Session for new students

2/15/21 - No School - Presidents' Day!

2/17/21 - 5th grade Science Acaletics Testing

2/18/21 - SAC Meeting/Midyear Stakeholder Meeting at 4:30

2/18/21 - Movie on the Lawn at 5

2/25/21 - 2-5th grade Achieve the Green Party

3/8/21-3/12/21- No School- Spring Break!

Movie on the Lawn on 2/18/21 at 5pm for \$10/car

Watch from your car or bring some blankets and/or chairs to sit on the grass (masks required). \$10 a car and popcorn included. We will also have a concession stand selling candy and drinks.

Notes from the Principal:

Our students have been working very hard in the New Year! We are gearing up for the Florida Standards Assessment. If you would like more information about the state assessment, please reach out to your child's teacher. We will be hosting a family night focused on the FSA in March. Please continue to encourage your child to pass their lessons on iReady and Achieve and improve on the monthly Acaletics math exam. We are monitoring this data closely and want our students to show consistent growth each month. ~Ms. Gomez

We need you!

Join us on Thursday, February 18th at 4:30pm for our next SAC meeting. The meeting will be offered in person and online. The link to our meeting will be shared on Class Dojo and social media. This is a wonderful opportunity for you to become involved in our school!

